
YOU SPOKE, WE LISTENED! 

 

Beginning with your next billing statement, you will find an envelope containing 

your bill from Warren County Water & Sewer Department in the mail rather than 

the postcard bill you are accustomed to seeing. Inside the envelope you will find a 

full page statement, explanation of the new statement and a return envelope for 

making your water and sewer payments. If you have any questions or concerns 

please reach out to our department by phone at 513-695-1377, by email 

waterdept@co.warren.oh.us, or on Facebook or Twitter.  Click on the link below 

for a sample your new bill. 

Sample Bill Link 

Sincerely, 

Warren County Water & Sewer Department 

 

 

 

mailto:waterdept@co.warren.oh.us
http://www.co.warren.oh.us/water/samplebill.pdf

